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ICYMI: Heller Fights to Keep Sage Grouse Off Endangered Species List
 

(Washington, D.C.) -- U.S. Senator Dean Heller discussed efforts to protect sage grouse habitat with Secretary of the Interior Ken Salazar during a hearing by the Senate Energy and Natural Resources Committee. 
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“If a sage grouse were to be listed I think it would have a devastating impact on the economic activity on public lands including one of our shared priorities and that’s renewable energy.”

Nevada has the highest unemployment rate in the nation at 12.6 percent and is home to both the greater and bi-state sage grouse populations. In December, Senator Heller sent a letter to Secretary Salazar regarding the sage grouse population. In the letter, Heller asked the Department of the Interior to protect the sage grouse habitat while also securing the future of economic activity on public lands in Nevada.  
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